Dean's Message for February, 2017



The week of February 6 is an exciting one for chapter member Cynthia Roberts-Greene and the congregation of Siesta Key Chapel because the long anticipated Schantz organ is scheduled to arrive from Orville. Ohio. The installation of a new pipe organ is a once in a lifetime experience and few of us have had the opportunity to participate and/or observe the process.

Our February Chapter meeting will provide you with the opportunity to engage in conversation with the Schantz installers/voicers as they put the final touches on the Siesta Key instrument.

Don't miss this unique experience February 27, at 7:00 pm, Siesta Key Chapel, 4615 Gleason Avenue, Sarasota. Refreshments will be served.

Dwane